
From: West, Karene (Codes) 
Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2018 11:30 AM 
To: David Wilson; Frank Sullivan; Hall, Gary (Codes); Hill, Wade (Codes); John Olert;  
 Jones, Roy (Codes); Penn, Bill (Codes); Rhonda Weatherford; Tommy Krantz;  
 Tyler, John (Codes); Valarie Franklin 
Cc: Welch, Julie (Codes) 
 
Subject:July 3, 2018 Plumbing Board Meeting Cancelled 
 
Members of the Board: 
 
I have contacted the appellant for the appeal case 20180035693 and explained that due to the July 4th  
Holiday we did not have a Quorum to hold the July 3, 2018 meeting. 
 
He was very kind and completely understood and instead of setting up another date and time for this  
meeting – he said that he could wait until the August 7, 2018 meeting. 
 
I hope everyone has a safe and wonderful Holiday! 
 
Karene 
Karene D. West 
Administrative Services Officer IV 
  
Department of Codes and Building Safety 
Administrative Office 
Metro Office Building 
P. O. Box 196300 
800 2nd Avenue, South 
Nashville, Tennessee  37210 
Telephone:  (615) 862-6591 
Fax:  (615) 862-6615 
Email:  karene.west@nashville.gov 
  
This message transmission contains information from the Department of Codes & Building Safety of 
the Metropolitan Government of Nashville and Davidson County, Tennessee which may be confidential 
or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named above. If 
you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the 
contents of this information is prohibited. 
 


